
 

Certificate of Appreciation 
WaterSense thanks 

City of Roseville 
 

for contributing to the successes of the WaterSense program by reporting for 2018. 
 

By practicing and promoting water efficiency, you are demonstrating 

your organization’s continued commitment to the WaterSense program. 

We are making a difference because we are better together. 

  

Veronica Blette, Branch Chief, EPA’s WaterSense Program 


